
 

 

 

 

WHEREAS BC-00028-2021 Part 3 was deferred at the October 6, 2021 Budget 

Committee meeting for further review by Members of Council;  
AND WHEREAS  after discussion with Members of Council sitting on the Towing Industry Advisory 
Committee it was determined that no change is required to the recommended fees. 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that Recommendation BC-0028-2021 Part 3 be 

approved as follows:  

 

3. That a new consolidated user fees and charges by-law, effective January 1, 2022, 

which will incorporate the approved fees and charges of various City departments, be 

enacted to incorporate and establish new, revised, and existing fees and charges for the 

Transportation and Works Department as outlined in the Corporate Report dated 

September 13, 2021 from the Commissioner of Transportation and Works entitled, 

"2022 Transportation and Works Fees and Charges", including the Transportation 

Network Company Licence fees. 
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